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Washington  14 December 1844 
 
Dear Sir/ 
 
 Whilst in Philadelphia I was so incessantly engaged that I did not find time to 
acknowledge the receipt of the "Friendly Sons of St. Patrick." Your "little book" has a peculiar 
interest for me; as I am the son of a native of the Emerald Isle who emigrated to this country 
previous to the date of our definitive Treaty of Peace with Great Britain in the year 1783. 
 With many thanks for your kind this valued token of your regard, I remain yours very 
respectfully. 
 

James Buchanan 
 
Sam: Hood Esquire 
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